COMPUTER FACILITY
AlIMS, NEW DELHI
Date: 02 September 2025

SUBJECT: Advisory regarding official email ID of Professor Incharge, Computer Facility

With reference to the subject matter, it is to inform to all concerned that only the following email ID is
officially designated for communication from the office of the Professor Incharge, Computer Facility:

piccf@aiims.gov.in

It is to further inform that the email ID previously used by Prof. Incharge, CF [i.e. picf@aiims.edu) is
discontinued and shall not be used for any communication. Any emails claiming to be from the Professor
Incharge, Computer Facility, but originating from any other email addresses {except piccf@aiims.gov.in)
should be treated with caution and may not be entertained.

All departments and individuals are advised to verify the sender’s email address before acting an any such
communication. If there is any doubt about the authenticity of an email, please confirm with our office

through the official channels.

This advisory is issued in the interest of maintaining secure and verified communication within the
Institute.
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To: AR, T SE/AT LS, Naw Delhi- 110088
1. Dean (Acad/Exam/Research)/All Chief of Centers/Heads of Deptt(s)/Sections/Units
2. PPS/PA to Director/Addl.Director{Admn)/MS/Sr. FA/Dy.Sec/CAQ/S.E.
3. All 5r. Admn. Officers/ Admn. Officers / Asst. Admn. Officers
4. All F&CAOs/Account officers/Asst. Account officers
5. Computer Facility — with a request to upload this on AlIMS website and circulate it through

content provider




